Hello my name is Courtney Williams and I’m studying cosmetology at Georgia Piedmont technical College.
 My name is Micheal Scott and I’m enrolled in the media design program (DMPT) 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hi my name is Mekdes Wilson, I am enrolled at Georgia Piedmont Technical College in 2016, I am a freshmen studying to be a certified laboratory technician. 
Hi my name is Arneshia Scott and I am studying early child hood education.
The scholarship help me with tuition it help me with supplies that I needed for the cosmetology program um such as mannequins, books, and just tools that I needed like combs and clips. 
I heard about the scholarship from my advisor Mr. Vince, when he told me about the scholarship, I have no words to explain how excited I was. He gave me the flyer encouraged me to apply for it and I did it. 
When I received the information that I received the scholarship, I was ecstatic. I was very happy that somebody read my paper and somebody believed in my dreams and supports me. 
Without this scholarship I wouldn’t be able to achieve my education goal. The scholarship made it possible for me to become a certified laboratory technician. 
It was a great feeling knowing that the staff really cared about my goals and the other students’ goals and dreams. 
To the foundation I would like to say thank you. Thank you for supporting me and all the other students at Georgia Piedmont Technical College. I really appreciate you all. Please continue to give back. Please employees continue to support the foundation. To Dr. Neal, thank you so much. You are the person that we in charge over the foundation. The person that we need to keep all the employees on board to helping their students. Please continue the good work, thank you. 


